
The Commission was notified on January 9, 2020 with an e-mail notice sent 
to Robert Gates, telling him of the following changes:

K250AT (Belleville) is now rebroadcasting audio from K294AI 
(Scandia/Courtland)
K294AI (Scandia/Courtland) is now rebroadcasting audio from K244EL (Clay 
Center)
K244EL (Clay Center) is now rebroadcasting audio from KJRL (Herrington)
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